From: Candis Harbison

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Thank you for supporting birth control access for all women
Date: Wednesday, August 03, 2011 8:51:27 AM

Dear Kathleen Sebelius, Secretary of Health & Human Services,

Thank you for siding with Benjamin Franklin, as in "An ounce of prevention is worth a pound of cure".
Sincerely,

Candis Harbison

120 E. 2nd Place
Panama City, FL 32401
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